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Agenda 

PTO Meeting 
January 18, 2017 

Welcome and Announcements 

Minutes from November 30 and December 8, 2016 

Financial Report 

President’s Report 

Vice President’s Report  

Secretary’s Report 

School Representatives’ Report 

Teacher’s Report 

Administration Report 

Teacher Requests  

The following teacher request will be briefly reviewed and voted on: 
George Villar, Central School principal, is requesting $2,400 for two water fountains with bottle 
filling stations that would be installed by the new and old gym. This request was originally 
presented at the May 18th, 2016 meeting for $3,000. Mr. Villar highlighted the hygienic and 
convenient uses.  

Closing


